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Message from the Chairman  
 

The Fondation de l’Hôpital de Lamèque Inc. is happy to provide a 

positive report of activities for 2010-2011. The Foundation’s gross 

revenues this year reached $118,870. This success is the direct result of 

hard work on the part of volunteers and the community’s commitment 

to improve health care services provided at the hospital.  
 

Most of the $118,870 was raised as part of the annual campaign. The 

funds were used to purchase new equipment for the Electrodiagnosis 

Department and enhance patient comfort. The official unveiling of the 

equipment took place last spring. The Foundation also continued to 

support the staff by granting bursaries totalling over $1,500.  
 

Over the past year, the Foundation was also able to continue 

implementing the following strategic directions:   
 

(1) Ensuring the sustainability of the Foundation; 

(2) Enhancing the visibility of the Foundations, as well as health care 

services provided at the hospital;  

(3) Ensuring the next generation of volunteers;   

(4) Making the Foundation more independent and proactive.   
 

Despite the ongoing challenges within the health care system, we are 

confidant that our organization has a strong foundation and that it will 

be able to continue supporting the hospital in the years ahead.  
 

Thank you all for your support! 
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TThhee  wwaavvee  ooff  wweellllnneessss!! 

Chairman of the Board of Directors 
 

 
Renald Guignard 


